
Infants:  1 : 4 
Ones:  1 : 5 
Twos:  1 : 8     
 or 2 : 1 2 
Threes:  1 : 1 2 
Fours:  1 : 1 4 

Our Mission 
The mission of the North Star Learning Center is to 

serve our community by providing child-focused, quality 
education and care for children, Infants through Fours, 
in a loving, nurturing, Christian environment. We strive to 

meet the physical, spiritual, emotional, cognitive, and 
social needs of each individual child. To this end, we 
provide developmentally appropriate programs 

delivered by qualified staff which challenge and enrich 
our children, providing them with opportunities to 

maximize their God-given potential.  

Schedule 
Half Day Program 

9:00am-2:00pm 
Twos-Fours 

Parents of Twos, Threes, and Fours have the option of  
choosing a  M/W/F or M-F program.  Children should  

arrive between  8:45 and 9:00am and must be picked up 
between  1:45-2:00pm. Late fees will be charged for 

pick-up after 2:00pm. 

Full Day Program 
7:00am-6:00pm 
Infants-Fours 

Our Full Day program is for our families needing care 
beyond our 9-2 school day. Children may arrive as early 
at 7:00 am and stay as late as 6:00 pm. The additional 
cost of this program includes year round care and a 

breakfast snack and afternoon snack daily.  Late fees 
will be charged for pick-up after 6:00pm. 

Curriculum 
Our high-quality developmentally appropriate 

curriculum seeks to foster academic and social growth 
of all children. Our experienced teachers tailor the 

curriculum to the needs of the children in their 
classroom so that all can enhance their learning skills, 
expand their imagination and build their self-esteem. 
Students, depending on enrollment, will participate in 
weekly classes of Music, Library, Physical Education, 
Art, Science, and Chapel. Students will also experience 
outdoor play every day on our Playground and in our 

Outdoor Classroom!  

LOW 
RATIOS! 

Contact Us: 
3901 North Star Road 
Richardson, Tx 75082 

Ph: 972-669-9454 ext. 0 
Fax: 469-916-9592 

office@northstarlearningcenter.org 
www.canyoncreekpres.org 


